Graham Hill Water Treatment Plant

CONCRETE TANK REPLACEMENT PROJECT

Project Contact:
Chris Coburn, Deputy Director
831-420-5454 (office)
Email: ccoburn@cityofsantacruz.com
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FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS

[bookmark: _MailOriginal]What is the Concrete Tanks project?
The Concrete Tanks project will replace three water tanks at the Graham Hill Water Treatment Plant, the City’s primary supplier of drinking water. The tanks are nearly 60 years old and showing signs of deterioration. The filtered water, reclaim and residuals storage tanks, and associated piping and pump stations will be replaced. A new electrical building and several retaining walls will be constructed, and the existing access road to the tanks area will be widened. 

What problem does the project solve?
This project will eliminate the risks associated with aging critical tank infrastructure. It will also allow for increased operational flexibility. The new tanks and equipment will provide for regular inspection and maintenance without requiring the treatment plant to be taken offline for extended periods of time. 

What’s the timeline and cost for the project?
Construction will begin in spring 2021 and be completed in fall 2024. The cost of the work is $28.3 million. 

What kinds of things can neighbors to the project sites expect to see and hear?
Neighbors can expect construction noise during regular weekday business hours except for certain times when critical work such as concrete pours require extended hours. Construction equipment will include excavators, backhoes, dump trucks, cranes, concrete pumping trucks; demolition work on the existing tanks will be loud as the concrete is broken apart and loaded for transport offsite. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]How will the city communicate with neighbors about progress on the project?
Regular project updates will be provided by the Water Department via email. To add you name to the distribution list, send your email address to scwdprojects@cityofsantacruz.com. See the project’s website at https://www.cityofsantacruz.com/concretetanks for current information and more details.

Will the city provide traffic control on Graham Hill Road for construction vehicles?
The contractor (Pacific Hydrotech Corporation) is responsible for providing traffic control for construction vehicles entering and leaving the Graham Hill Water Treatment Plant. There will be periods when many large vehicles are needed to haul and deliver materials into and out of the site. 
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